
Announcement 
1 July 2018  

 

Changes to the exempt funeral investments threshold 
The purpose of this announcement is to advise of the change to the exempt funeral investment threshold for 
the FuneralPlan Bond. 

On 1 July 2018, the exempt funeral investment threshold increased from $12,750 to $13,000.  

This threshold is indexed on 1 July each year.  
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Funeral Plan Management Pty Ltd ABN 30 003 769 640 is a wholly owned subsidiary of Lifeplan Australia Friendly 
Society Limited ABN 78 087 649 492 (Lifeplan) AFS Licence 237989, Lifeplan is a wholly owned subsidiary of Australian 
Unity Limited ABN 23 087 648 888. This investment product is issued by Lifeplan.  

 
This information is intended only to provide a general update on the investment particulars of this product and is not 
intended to represent general, specific investment or professional advice. Investment decisions should not be made upon 
the basis of past performance or distribution rate, as future returns will vary. You should refer to the current Disclosure 
Document if you wish to know more about this product. A copy can be obtained by telephoning 1800 804 731, or from 
our website fpmanagement.com.au. The information provided here was current at the time of publication only, and we 
recommend that you access our website for further information. 

 

FuneralPlan Bond  


	Changes to the exempt funeral investments threshold

